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10 December 2012

Dear Andy,
I would like to thank you and your Garden Team most profoundly 
for all your hard work in the Uppark stable.

Your woodland scene was wonderfully presented and I consider it 
to be the best  ‘Grotto dressing’ I’ve experienced in all my seven 
visits to Uppark House & Garden! My small visitors and their 
families were also very impressed with your team’s work.

One feature in particular stood out, that being the entrance area. 
This was very well planned and very effective for keeping my 
‘customers’ occupied before coming into the stable itself!

I look forward to coming to Uppark again next year.   

Again my sincere thanks to You and your Team and I wish you all 
a very MERRY CHRISTMAS and a Happy, creative New Year!

Kind regards,

Father Christmas


